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It is with great pleasure that we announce that SWORBHP has updated the Ontario Paramedic Clinical Guide (OPCG) App with a slew of new 
medical reference materials thanks to the combined Base Hospital Program efforts throughout the province. Joint efforts such as these allows all 
of us to ensure we have the resources and information at our finger tips when needed to allow up to deliver exceptional pre-hospital care.   
 

Updated Medical References Include:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
These reference materials are available immediate for use.  Please be sure to keep your app updated to ensure you have 
the most current resources available to you.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact us. Take Care & Be Safe.   
 
Melissa Burgess, BIS(c), AEMCA, NCEE 
Pre-Hospital Care Specialist  
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